
Dear Parents/Carers, 
The summer term is already in full swing and has already seen Year 4 begin their swimming lessons and Year 5 
complete a successful and exciting 3 day residential at Danbury Essex Outdoors. We have enjoyed seeing the 
children excited about their activities and adventures and telling tales of their achievements and fun. 

 
This week we have marked Allergy Awareness Week.  This was another opportunity for Warren Primary pupils 
to be empowered with knowledge about allergies.  Through class discussions, demonstrations ( a training Epi 
pen was used ) and activities, pupils showed empathy and understanding for those who have allergies.   In a 
whole school assembly, Nurse Shirley Nkansa Manu raised awareness of common allergens, symptoms of 
allergic reactions and emergency procedures, helping pupils to know what to do if they encounter a possible 
allergic reaction.  This collective knowledge should help to keep people in our school community as safe as 
possible at Warren. 
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Sarah is an ambassador for the deaf Multi- schools Council which 
forms part of the Essex County Council Youth Team. Sarah attends 
regular meetings and contributes to making changes to the deaf 
youth in Essex. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Shout out and celebrate! 
 

Thank you to Mrs Smith, Mrs Fortune and the kitchen team for the flags in and out of school, as well as on 
the cupcakes to celebrate St George’s Day on Tuesday.  
 
Another plea to all those who drive to school to please avoid parking up on the pavements and over or on the 
private drives of our neighbours.  
 
We are pleased to announce that our Warren Showcase event will be back this year following a very 
enjoyable event last year. We are hoping to be able to include some of the music and dance talents from our 
children who are working hard to improve their skills through extra curricular lessons. Further information to 
follow.  
Please remember that Mrs Squirrell continues to open the library to parent/carers with pupils and preschool 
siblings at 8:30 to 8:45 on Wednesdays and Thursdays. We would love to see you there. 
 
Our PTFA volunteers continue to work hard behind the scenes planning the summer fair on Saturday 18th 
May.  If you are able to help in any way then please visit the link.   
 
Don’t forget that we will be supporting Deaf Awareness week later this half term.   
This will include wearing something blue on Friday 10th May. 
 
On your marks, get set, go!   
Sports Day for all year groups will take place Thursday 20th June.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
 
Friday 3rd May     PTFA Dress Down Day 
Monday 6th May      Bank Holiday 
Mon 13th – Thurs 16th May  Year 6 SATs Week 
Saturday 18th May    PTFA SUMMER FAYRE 
Friday 24th May      Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 3rd June     First Day of Term 
Tuesday 11thJune     Class Photos 
Friday 14th June    PTFA Fathers and others gift day 
Wednesday 19th June   Warren Showcase (Early evening) 
Thursday 20th June   SPORTS DAY Reception-YR6 
Mon 24th – Fri 28th June   YR6 Residential Trip 
Wednesday 26th June    New NURSERY parents Meeting 
Wednesday 3rd July   New RECEPTION parents Meeting 
TBC      Family Picnic 
Wednesday 17th July   YR 5&6 Performance 
Friday 19th July      Last Day of Term 
 
 


